Minutes of Tucker Elementary School Council Meeting #431
November 29, 2023

The Tucker Elementary School Council met in regular session on Wednesday, November 29, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. in the Media Center.

School Council Members Present: Mrs. Williams, Mrs. Dockery, Mrs. Sapp, Ms. Sanders, Mrs. Bennett, Dalas Wright

School Council Members Absent: 
6 members were present, representing a quorum.

The following visitors attended the meeting: None

1. Call to Order

Mrs. Williams called the meeting to order at 11:00a.m. 


2. Approval of Agenda and Minutes

Mrs. Sapp sent the agenda as an attachment in an email to all Council members. The agenda was approved, moved, seconded by Council members, and carried that the school council approve the agenda as presented.

The September minutes were approved. 


3. Recognition of Visitors

No new visitors to recognize.

4. Old Business
· No old business

5. New Business
· Mrs. Williams discussed the new math standards sharing a document with them on in. Math reasoning is needed.  There are many ways to come to a solution in math.  Providing a variety of ways to solve a problem helps them with understanding of the standards. 
· Science of Reading was due to phonic and language comprehension needed. It incorporates all the key components that were needed to improve reading. We have decodable books and UFLI materials.  
· Media Center renovation.  Sharing catalogs to see what we are going to do. 
· Personal items will go home with the teachers.  We are saving boxes for this reason. The district will supply specific boxes of same size for all school stuff to be boxed in so there is consistency. 
· Next meeting let’s talk about the timeline to keep the teachers focused and eyes on the prize with ways to volunteer.  We will update on the renovation.  We will talk about ways we can use volunteers. 
6. Comments: 
 
	No comments.  

8. Adjournment

      The next meeting for the School Council will be held January 11, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. in the Media Center. 
With no further business to come before the School Council, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m.


 

